We are hopeful to return to some normality when we return to school in September after the Summer break.

There will be no staggered starts or ends to the school day. The doors will open at 8.45 am with the expectation for all children to be in class by 8.50 am when learning begins. The end of the school day will be 3.05 pm for all pupils.

PE kits should be brought to school on the first day and can be left in the cloakroom. Full uniform and school shoes should be worn each school day.

The wearing of masks from September will be left to your own personal choice. From September only positive case test results and close contacts will have to losel.

I would like to thank you for your support with the LCC safety measures over the last 16 months and for all your hard work with home learning.

The housepoint winners this term were James who were treated to an ice cream yesterday.

All the raffle prizes have been claimed - thanks again for your support.

Many, many thanks to everyone for all the lovely cards and gifts received in school - they are much appreciated.

May I take this opportunity to wish you all a wonderful summer, a well deserved rest and hope that you are able to spend some quality time with your loved ones.

We will see you back in School on Thursday 2 September.

Due to a variety of severe allergies in school, please can ALL parents ensure that NO NUTS of any kind are used in packed lunches or snacks, for example Nutella spread.

Please be mindful of this when sending goodies into school

for birthdays treats. Thank you.



ST NICHOLAS CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Weekly Newsletter Date 16 July 2021

39

Email - bursar@st-nicholas.lancs.sch.uk Telephone 01254 381875 www.st-nicholas.lancs.sch.uk

Motto: Growing together in our Love for God, Learning and Life
Vision and Values rooted in scripture: "Train up a child in the way he should go;
even when he is old he will not depart from it." Proverbs 22:6
School Vision – Pupils are accepted and loved. They understand their worth and
potential as life-long learners and as a child of God.

A HUGE THANK YOU

I would like to take this opportunity to say an enormous thank you to the children, staff, parents, carers and governors for their support throughout the academic year.

I am incredibly proud of how hard everyone has worked during the year and hope everyone takes the Summer to rest and enjoy special moments with their family and friends.

I am sure you will agree that our staff team deserve a huge thank you. They have been a constant source of positivity and light over the last 16 months and have cared for your children as if they were their own, despite the challenges we have all faced.

We would also like to say **Goodbye and Good Luck** to Miss Taylor who is leaving us today. We send you all good wishes for the future.

THE ROCKET DAY

Last Friday Steve and Pete who work for Starchaser came to our school and brought a big rocket but of course they didn't launch the big one. They brought small rockets with fuel in and it was cool to watch. In the afternoon we made our own mini rockets and with added pleasure they went really high!

Samuel, Year 4

GOODBYE AND GOOD LUCK TO ALL OUR YEAR 6 LEAVERS

ALL OUR IL
Leighton
Jack
Kenzo
Lexie
Charlie
Macauley
Lucas
Aaron
Leah
Mary
Declan
Jake

Mya

Blake Harley

Emily Alexis

Eisa

Kean

Kyle

Damian

Leeland

Matthew

Ava-Louise

Alexia

Nadia

Aaron





We wish the children every success and happiness and hope they take advantage of all the exciting opportunities ahead of them.

We hope they keep in touch with us and share their future successes.

Good luck Year 6 we will miss you and your families.



Y4 SWIMMING

Is your child starting in Year 4 in September?

Please take your child to the swimming baths during the summer holidays if possible.

School Lunches from September will be £2.30 per day (£11.50 per week).

All dinners must be paid for in advance. Thank you.



STAR WRITER AWARDS



- Year R Theia for lovely writing.
- Year 1 Sairah for amazing progress in writing and producing a wonderful story.
- Year 2 Lucas I-W for listening well to feedback and always wanting to improve!
- Year 3 Dakota for writing an excellent recipe for her instructional writing.
- Year 4 Taylah for writing a fantastic recount after the visit from the Bee Centre.
- Year 5 Scarlett for a super letter from Howard Carter to let them know he has discovered Tutankhamen's tomb.
- Year 6 Alexia for a fantastic and detailed non-chronological report about animals!



